
 
Request for Proposal for Pest Control for Certain Barton County Buildings 

 
Barton County is soliciting proposals from qualified vendors to provide monthly pest control 
and extermination services for Barton County buildings.   Barton County intends to consolidate 
pest control in all county buildings with one company. 
 
Barton County buildings requiring pest control are the Barton County Courthouse located at 
1400 Main Street; the Health Department located at 1300 Kansas; the Barton County office 
building located at 1806 – 12th; the Road and Bridge Department at 2401 – 7th; the Noxious 
Weed Department at 2300 – 6th, all in Great Bend, and the sheriff’s training annex at 396 NE 30 
Road, Great Bend Kansas. 
 
The vendor shall submit a proposal showing its proposed price to provide pest control by 
completing and submitting the information described below: 
 
Building     2018 Monthly Price  2018 Annual Price 
 
Courthouse     ______________  ______________   
Health Department    ______________  ______________ 
Barton County Office Building   ______________     ______________ 
Road and Bridge    ______________  ______________ 
Noxious Weed    ______________  ______________ 
Detention Center                  ______________  ______________   
 
Total Price     ______________  ______________ 
 
Vendors are encouraged to contact the appropriate county official to view the county 
buildings to ensure the vendor is submitting an accurate bid.  Contact Phil Hathcock to view 
the Courthouse, Health and Office Building at 620-793-1873.  Contact Sheriff Brian Bellendir to 
view the Detention Center at 620-793-1876.  Contact Darren Williams at 620-793-1816 for 
information on the Road and Bridge and Noxious Weed Offices.     
 
Vendors wishing to submit a proposal must submit a sealed proposal, mailed or hand 
delivered, to the Barton County Operations, 1400 Main Street, Room 107, Great Bend Kansas 
by 2 p.m., November 17, 2017.     Proposals will not be accepted after that time and date.  The 
sealed proposal should have written on its cover “Barton County Pest Control Proposal.” 
 
Vendors submitting proposals shall provide the following: 
 

• This form, with the prices completely filled out and totals added.  
• Proof of liability insurance in an amount not less than $1,000,000.00 (one million 

dollars). 
• Proof that the vendor has worker’s compensation coverage as required by 

Kansas law. 
• A specimen contract provided by the vendor that shows all pest control and 

extermination services the vendor intends to perform.   
 
Any vendor’s proposal not including these requirements will not be considered. 
 
The successful vendor will be required to sign a form provided by the County’s insurance 
carrier that the vendor is an independent contractor and not an employee of Barton County.  
 
Barton County reserves the right to accept or reject all proposals and to accept the proposal 
most in keeping with the needs of the county.   Barton County intends to contract with the 
vendor most closely meeting the needs of the County for a one year period beginning 
January 1, 2018.   
 



Questions should be directed to Barton County Operations at 620-793-1800. 
 


